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Dear Virginia,
 
Janice Aski (Chair of the Arts and Humanities Panel) has looked over the revised submission for ASC
2798.05 and has fully approved the course. The course will now be advanced to the Office of
Academic Affairs and the Office of the University Registrar. (Apologies for my delayed response by
the way. Janice and then I were both on vacation at some point in June/July hence the fact that you
did not hear from me sooner.)
 
I am including  a reminder that the GE assessment plan will need to be implemented from the very
first offering of the course and GE data gathered. As is the case for all new GE courses, after the
second offering of the course, the Assessment Panel will ask the faculty members to submit an initial
report summarizing GE assessment results of those first two offerings (following the format of
sections I and II of the Assessment Report Requirement in Appendix 8 of the ASC Curriculum and
Assessment Operations Manual [p. 116]
 http://asccas.osu.edu/files/ASC_CurrAssess_Operations_Manual.pdf    ). Our program assistant
Danielle Hogle (hogle.12) can help the faculty members with any aspect of the GE assessment
requirement. She will also make sure to contact them before the course is offered and provide any
assistance that may be needed with assessment. Could you please communicate this information to
the faculty members?
 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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Dear Virginia,
 
On Tuesday, April 26 , the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a
request for new course ASC 2798.05.
 
I am happy to report that the Panel unanimously approved the course with one contingency and one
recommendation:
 

Contingency: Request concurrences from (1) the Department of Spanish and Portuguese and
(2) the Department of African-American and African Studies.

 
Recommendation: Pp. 6-7: The GE assessment plan mixes GE assessment and assessment of
effectiveness of teaching. The latter is the case for the passage that starts with “I also intend
to ask students to fill out a discursive evaluation of the course that will help me determine
what areas in my particular teaching style need improvement….” Teaching style does not
pertain to GE expected learning outcomes. Also, OIA would not be the office interested in GE
assessment. It is the College of Arts and Sciences that oversees the GE program.

 
I will return the course to the initiator queue in curriculum.osu.edu so that the feedback above can
be addressed. Could you please send the concurrences and/or any revisions to Debbie Hanlin for her
to upload in the system?
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Janice
Aski (faculty Chair of the A&H Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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